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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 1:14 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Sharing w/ Transportation Commission - Project Outcomes Report Final
Attachments: People-Friendly Streets Outcomes Report_May 2023.pdf

 
 

From: Hess, Raymond < xxxxxxx@a2gov.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 8:38 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: FW: Sharing w/ Transportation Commission - Project Outcomes Report Final 
 
 

From: Amber Miller < xxxxxxx @a2dda.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 4:38 PM 
To: Hess, Raymond < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Cc: Thomson, Maura < xxxxxxx @a2dda.org> 
Subject: Sharing w/ Transportation Commission - Project Outcomes Report Final 
 
 

 
Hi Raymond, 
 
We’d like to share this report with TransportaƟon Commission. What is the best way to do that? Do you want to share it 
or should we send it directly? 
 
We are comfortable either way. Thanks! 
 
 
Amber Miller, AICP 
Capital Projects & Planning Manager | Ann Arbor DDA 
734-XXX-XXXX |  xxxxxxx @a2dda.org  
 
 
 

From: Amber Miller  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 4:16 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis < xxxxxxx@a2gov.org>;  xxxxxxx@a2gov.org;  xxxxxxx @a2gov.org;  xxxxxxx @a2gov.org; Stewart, Skye 
< xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>;  xxxxxxx @a2gov.org; Stults, Missy < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Barr, Simi < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; 
Kelley, Hank < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Hanzel, Hillary < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle < xxxxxxx @a2gov.org>; 
Shelby Mistor < xxxxxxx @a2dda.org> 
Subject: Project Outcomes Report - Final 
 
Hi Team, 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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Final People-Friendly Streets Outcomes Report aƩached and available here. Thank you all for your suggesƟons and 
words of encouragement! 
 
Alexis – we would love for you to share this with planning subscribers. We’d also like to share this with 
Boards/Commissions that have parƟcipated in these project processes along the way – I’ll reach out individually to talk 
about the best way to do that. We will share directly with City Council as well.  
 
If anyone wants to partner on other communicaƟons, let us know. Thank you! 
 
Amber Miller, AICP 
Capital Projects & Planning Manager | Ann Arbor DDA 
734-XXX-XXXX |  xxxxxxx @a2dda.org  
 


